
From: Shawna Bonshak
To: "Michael Greene"
Cc: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: RE: Preliminary Site Check for Lamar - Canandaigua
Date: Thursday, December 2, 2021 1:16:45 PM

Thank you for sending this over, Mike.
When you do send correspondence relative to the review, please be sure to copy Michelle.
 
Have a great day!
Shawna
 
Shawna E. Bonshak, Town Planner
Town of Canandaigua
5440 Route 5 and 20 West
Canandaigua, New York 14424
Phone: 585-394-1120, ext. 2241
 

From: Michael Greene (MIGREENE@lamar.com) <MIGREENE@lamar.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 10:03 AM
To: Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>
Subject: Fwd: Preliminary Site Check for Lamar - Canandaigua
 
Hi Shawna,
 
Just FYI from the email from Greg Trost from Michelle this morning, see below from Angela Rogers
from NYSDOT giving preliminary approval.
 
Thanks
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Rogers, Angela R (DOT) <Angela.Rogers@dot.ny.gov>
Date: Thu, Dec 2, 2021 at 9:42 AM
Subject: RE: Preliminary Site Check for Lamar - Canandaigua
To: Michael Greene <MIGREENE@lamar.com>
 

Hi Mike,
 
Greg reached out to me yesterday.  I did a preliminary review on both locations and it appears both
signs could be converted to CEVMS.
 
You very well may have already asked me about these.  I couldn’t find anything on them but, the way
things have been the last couple of years, I may have missed them.
 
Please send completed application packages for these when you are ready to proceed.
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Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Angel Rogers
Real Estate Specialist I, Office of Right of Way
New York State Department of Transportation
1530 Jefferson Road, Rochester, NY  14623
(585) 272-3329 | Angela.Rogers@dot.ny.gov | www.dot.ny.gov
 

 
 
 

From: Michael Greene <MIGREENE@lamar.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 02, 2021 9:23 AM
To: Rogers, Angela R (DOT) <Angela.Rogers@dot.ny.gov>
Subject: Preliminary Site Check for Lamar - Canandaigua
 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from
unknown senders or unexpected emails.

 
Hi Angel,
 
When you have a chance I was hoping you could look at a couple locations for us for an upcoming
application in the Town of Canandaigua. (I thought I reached out about these locations before but
clearly did not haha) We are looking to turn a couple static 12x25 signs in Canandaigua into digital
signs. They are both existing locations.
 
1. Tax ID# 56.00-0-51.000
2241 St. Route 332 - There is currently a single 12x25 static poster sign we would wish to convert
into a digital cevms sign of the same size. It would be in the same area as it currently is.
 
2. Tax Id# 84.00-1-26-.120
4406 Routes 5 & 20 - There are currently two (2) 12x25 signs that are side by side. We would be
removing one of them and converting the other one to a digital cevms sign so it would remain a
single 12x25 sign in the same area.
 
The Town of Canandaigua reached out to Greg Trost for comment which led to this email, I truly
thought we had talked about them haha that's my fault. Thanks in advance for your help!
 
 
 
--
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Michael Greene // Real Estate Representative

Lamar Advertising Company of Rochester
55 Rockwood Street, Rochester, NY 14610
Office: 585.244.5330 ext. 2243 // Mobile: 585.748.2500
Facebook

 

Make Your Property Work For You Click Here!
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